
  Scheduled Power Outage – Sunday, August 17   

On Sunday, August 17, power will be off from 8:30 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. in the affected area 

(see map below) while crews replace two main infrastructure poles. 

    Affected Area: Will be without power for the full outage period. AFFECTED HOMES 

HAVRE BEEN NOTIFIED.  

  Nearby Areas: Two short outages (~2 minutes each) at 8:30 a.m. and around 2:00 p.m. 

Thank you for your patience as we complete this important upgrade to keep our system 

reliable. 

   Questions? Call our Power Department at 801-298-6072. 


